
 
Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 
The future of Central Illinois hinges on the potential of our youth. Do they possess the skills and 
motivation to sustain the success this region has enjoyed? We must take action to ensure that they do. 
The Illinois Medical Association (IMA) envisions actively engaging students, but we require your help, 
support, and passion to achieve this goal. IMA continues to fulfill its mission within local school districts 
and through partner organizations. 
 
Our Medical Club, which commenced a year ago, has been highly successful. OSF leads the program for 
seniors with minimal support from us, boasting an attendance of 40 students this year. Additionally, we 
are thrilled to announce the inauguration of our new Business and Engineering Club in collaboration with 
Bradley University, PSD150, and AICCP. This pilot program enrolled 25 students in its first year, and 
Bradley professors conduct the classes at Bradley University. We intend to refine and expand this 
initiative in the next academic year. 

 
 
We persist in offering regular tutoring programs at PSD150 schools, constantly seeking opportunities to 
reach more students within our community. Our strong partnership with Bradley University has enabled 
Bradley students to teach at these locations, and we aim to further this relationship in additional areas. 
 
We are now reaching out to the local community and parents who have benefited from our non-profit 
organization for assistance. 
 
Your contributions will enable us to continue providing essential support to some of our community's 
most vulnerable children. The need is pressing. Donations will ensure the continuation of these no-cost 
classes for most children. You may allocate your funds to specific areas, such as STEM Programs or 
operational expenses, including paying teaching staff or covering general operating costs. 
 
On behalf of the IMA Board of Directors and those we serve; we extend our sincere gratitude for your 
consideration. 
Sincerely, 
 Mike Render  Dr. Meenakshy Aiyer 
 Gene Schneider  Tracey Donath 
 Dr. Kamlesh Macwan Hosea Washington 
 Julie Revallo  Prasad Parupalli 
 
IMA Board of Directors 
 



 
About  Illinois Math Academy: 
 
The Illinois Math Academy (IMA) is A 501(c) (3) non profit organization (EIN:82-2490399),  IMA 
is a source of alternative learning focused on enabling the youth of Central Illinois to succeed in 
life.  IMA utilizes multiple programs that drive interest and motivation of young students: Mental 
Math, LEGO Robotics, coding, Math Tutoring (after school ), Game Design Contest.   IMA is 
dedicated to improving the education and lives of the youth of Central Illinois.  For more 
information, visit www.illinoismathacademy.com. 
 

Please accept my gift of $50  $100 $500 Other ____________ 

 
Name:_________________________________               Phone:_______________________  
 
 

Checks may be mailed to: 
 

Illinois Math Academy NFP 
4120 W. Sand ridge Ct.   

Peoria, IL-61615 
 
 
Note:  Print and include this page with the donation. 


